
Advertisement No. NAPS/HRM/01/2022, Narora Atomic Power Station 

 

 e-Admit Cards, for various posts advertised vide Narora Atomic 
Power Station (NAPS) Advertisement No. NAPS/HRM/01/2022 shall 
be released shortly. The written examination & other recruitment 
processes are tentatively scheduled to be held in the month of April, 
2023. 
 

 e-Admit Cards will be sent through email and it will also be available 
online for downloading from the website through login to 
“www.npcilcareers.co.in”. 

 

 Any communication in the regard shall be done through the NPCIL 
website – “www.npcilcareers.co.in”. Hence, candidates are advised to 
visit the same in this regard at regular intervals.  

*** 

 

 


